
 

 

March 18, 2019 

 

  

N O T I C E 

 

There will be a meeting of the Buildings and Grounds Sub-Committee on Wednesday, March 

20, 2019, at 5:30 p.m., in the School Committee Conference Room, Cambridge Rindge and 

Latin School, 459 Broadway, Cambridge, to start discussions and identify issues related to 

custodial services and permitting issues as well as district enrollment projections.  It is 

anticipated that this meeting will end by 6:30 p.m.   

 

 
Dosha E. Beard 

  Executive Secretary to the School Committee 
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Posted on 3/18/19 at 2:15 P.M.  

 


